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26 May 2020  
 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
NOTICE OF DELEGATED DECISION – (DD34) REINTRODUCTION OF PARKING 
CHARGES IN COUNCIL CAR PARKS AND ON-STREET PARKING BAYS 
 
Please find attached details of a decision taken by Councillor Nigel Collor, Portfolio Holder 
for Transport and Licensing, to reintroduce parking charges in off-street car parks and on-
street parking bays managed by the Council.   
 
As a non-Key Officer Decision, call-in does not apply (paragraph 18(a) of Part 4 (Rules of 
Procedure) of the Constitution).  
 
Members of the public who require further information are asked to contact Kate Batty-Smith 
on 01304 872303 or by e-mail at democraticservices@dover.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Democratic Services Officer 
 
ENCL 
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